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The National Commission for Women has taken suo moto cognizance 

of the incident wherein it was reported atrocities on women have been 

committed by the local administration of Gram Bhatta Parsual of the District 

Gautam Buddha Nagar of UP. 

 

Smt. Yasmeen Abrar, Acting Chairperson, National Commission for 

Women said this matter was of grave concern and it was very shocking.  She 

has written to Chief Minister of Uttar Pradesh and Home Minister in this 

regard. 

 

A delegation met the Acting Chairperson and handed over a 

representation calling upon for immediate intervention on the incident 

wherein women, children and farmers were subjected to atrocities by the 

local administration on the pretext of lathicharge /use of tear gas on the mob 

which had gathered to amicably who were preventing against the 

confiscation  of the land by the Government. 

 

The Acting Chairperson, will be visiting Farukhabad of Uttar Pradesh 

on 12
th
 in connection with Tanya Murder case, Kayanegang, Farukabad.  

During the visit she will meet the DM, SSP and other local government 

authorities to discuss the issues relating to women.  She will also discuss 

about pending cases of Uttar Pradesh in NCW with the concerned authorities 

about the action taken in this regard. 


